
From: Sarah Duncan
To: Victoria Mance
Cc: Elisha Milne; Bill White
Subject: Withdraw Application: Xplore Communication Tower - 245019 Southgate Rd 24 (ON8410)
Date: November 30, 2024 12:40:31 PM

Hello Victoria,
I wanted to advise you that Xplore has decided they will not be proceeding with this tower location.

For the record, it was not due to any opposition or questions raised at the public meeting – the site
is in a good location, all concerns raised on the meeting could be addressed.  I did look into Swinton
Park – gain elevators – and have confirmed that in many cases Xplore has equipment on these sites
however, with the need to add more equipment, the structures are no longer suitable.  Many of the
new towers being proposed are replacements for silos.

Should you wish to discuss with withdrawal or have any questions, please feel free to reach out.
Regards,
Sarah

Sarah Duncan
Government Relations
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